
We want to hear from you! Attend 
one of the meetings below or 
take the survey on  
www.pps.net/studentsuccessact

October 17 (6-7:30 pm)  
Community engagement at Lent 
5105 SE 97th Ave.

October 19 (9-10:30 am)  
Community engagement 
co-sponsored by Coalition of 
Communities of Color at Faubion 
2930 NE Dekum St.

October 22 (6-7:30 pm)  
Community engagement 
co-sponsored by STAND for 
Children at Roosevelt 
6941 N. Central St.

October 24 (6-7:30 pm)  
Community engagement at Pioneer, 
Special Education in the district 
2600 SE 71st Ave.
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Oregon’s public schools will soon receive a major infusion 

of funding from the state, and Portland Public Schools 

wants to hear from our community about your thoughts on 

the Student Success Act. The infusion of funding will help 

PPS begin the transformative work to fulfill the long-term 

vision for the district identified through a comprehensive, 

community-oriented Visioning process. 

The PPS Vision describes our goals for the graduating 

class of 2030, and the educational experience that will 

increasingly be the reality for each of our graduates from 

2019 onward. Please see the Student Success Act webpage 

to learn more about the areas the funding is intended 

to address. www.pps.net/studentsuccessact
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